

S. Joy President

C. Bayer Vice-President

S. Hubley Secretary Treasurer

D. Drinovz Recording Secretary

S. Lowe Sergeant-at-Arms

Pin 3

Nova Scotia Highway Workers Union Local 1867

271 Brownlow Avenue Dartmouth, Nova Scotia B3B 1W6 1-800-962-1867 Phone: 902-832-1867 Fax: 902-453-2635 http://1867.cupe.ca cupehiway@ns.aliantzinc.ca



December 2021

SEASONS GREETINGS to the Membership of Local 1867

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

The Executive Committee would like to take this opportunity to extend our thanks to all the Unit Presidents/Executive, Shop Stewards and committee members who have volunteered their time and efforts to Local 1867 over the past year and for your dedication and great work in keeping our highways safe for our families, friends and general public all year long.

Thank you to all Highway Workers for keeping Nova Scotia's roads, your work places and co-workers safe as we get through this state of emergency to help contain the spread of COVID-19.

We would like to wish all our members and their families a safe and Happy Holiday Season and all the best in 2022.

In Solidarity,

